
Okemos Board of Education 

Superintendent Evaluation Sub-Committee Meeting Minutes 

November 9, 2016 

 

 

Attendees:  

Committee Members  Dean Bolton, Amy Crites and Melanie Lynn 

Administrator   Catherine Ash 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 12:00 p.m. 

 

The committee reviewed the current superintendent evaluation instrument. Members 

compared the current instrument with the new tool from the Michigan Association of 

School Boards (MASB), as well as the School Advance rubric. 

 

The committee determined that it will recommend the MASB tool to the board at the 

November 14th meeting. 

 

The committee adjourned at 1:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 


